I am a second-year Biological Natural Scientist and I would really like to represent you as the Undergraduate Student Representative to the Council of the School of Biological Sciences next year. I am approachable and organised and I feel like I would be a reliable point of contact. Communicating effectively between students and academics as part of my role as subject parent this year has given me experience of representing the student voice.
I have an interest in policy and so I would really appreciate being able to be a part of the financial and strategic management of the school.
I hope that you will give me the chance to represent your views and ideas on the council next year.
Rosie


Many thanks,
Rosie Thistlethwayte
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